November 13, 2017

Stryker Electric & Air 4241 SW High Meadows Ave Palm City, Florida 34990

Dear Scott,

On behalf of our Board of Directors, I wanted to personally thank you and your support of the 28<sup>th</sup> Annual Audi Stuart Air Show. We truly appreciate your support of this great community tradition!

The amazing performances by the US Army Black Daggers, US Navy Leapfrogs, US Air Force F-16, and US Navy F-18 thrilled spectators as did the breathtaking aerobatics of our civilian line up. We have already begun receiving wide-spread compliments on this year's show, including how we were able to improve our parking and traffic processes and other additions that were introduced at this year's show.

We are thrilled with this year's success and are thankful for our partnership with you. With your support, the Audi Stuart Air Show was once again the largest community event on the Treasure Coast, instilling a sense of excitement and awe.

As you know, a portion of the proceeds generated supports several non-profit organizations including The Road to Victory Military Museum, Martin County Community Foundation, Special Olympics, United Way of Martin County, Civil Air Patrol and many other deserving community charities. Your support enables the Stuart Air Show to make a greater impact on our community.

The 2018 show will be November 2-4 and we will look forward to another successful show!

Thank you!

Best Regards,

Susan Cunnane

**Director of Development & Events** 

susan@stuartairshow.com / 772-781-4882



## **Board of Directors**

Michael Roberts President

Amy Bottegal Vice President

Desiree Bonnie Secretary

Chuck Cleaver Treasurer

**Peter Dayton** 

**Doug Davis** 

**Nick Blount** 

**Director of Development & Events** 

Susan Cunnane







